
Principal’s Update 

Term 4 Week 7  

26th November, 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

Important Canteen Notice 

During this term Cathy Berry has struggled to get helpers for the canteen.  We completely 

understand how busy our families are and realise that most of you either have young 

children at home or are working.  However, it is impossible for Cathy to operate the canteen 

fully with only one or, in some cases, no helpers.  

With this in mind, we have had to make the difficult decision to stop lunch orders on days 

where there are not enough helpers and only have recess and lunch sales.   

This Friday is one of those days, so can you please ensure your child has their lunch. If this 

changes we will let you know immediately. 

If we had forty people commit to just one day a term we would have enough helpers. If 

every family committed to just one day a year we would have more than enough helpers. 

Can you please consider giving just one day to the canteen. You would be amazed at how 

much your children will love seeing you there as well! 

School Christmas Concert: 

Our school Christmas Concert is on this coming Monday, 2nd December at 6:30pm in the 

assembly area.  We ask that all children arrive by 6.15pm dressed in Christmas clothes, 

decorations etc.  We will also have a very special visitor for the children.  We are looking 

forward to seeing as many of you there as possible. 

Well Being Walk 

Parents have requested another Well Being Walk at Pioneer Dairy and this has been 

organised for Friday 29th November at 9am. Put on your joggers, hat and sunscreen and 

bring a water bottle.  We will leave from school after assembly.  Parents with young children 

are very welcome as walks are suitable for strollers.  Bernadette Daniel (FLO) 

Family Registration Forms for 2020 

                                                                                                                       

All families attending St Cecilia’s in 2020 should have received the Family Registration Form. If 

you haven’t already done so please complete this important form and return to school ASAP.  

It is imperative that this form be returned to school as it decides the fees charged for 

2020 and allows us to register for any sibling discounts. If it is not returned, families will be 

charged at the highest rate and no sibling discount can be given. 

 

 



Reminder - End of Year Dates 

School Christmas Concert:  Monday 2nd December 6.30pm 

Whole School Mass and Awards Presentation:  Monday 9th December 10am 

Year 5 Surf Safety Day:  Tuesday 10th December 

Stage 2 Surf Safety Day:  Wednesday 11th December 

Year 6 Graduation Mass and Dinner: Wednesday 11th December 5pm 

Reports emailed home: Thursday 12th December 

School Swimming Carnival Years 1 – 5 and Water Fun Day Kinder and Year 6:  

Friday 13th December 

Year 6 Movie day: Monday 16th December 

Step – Up Morning: Tuesday 17th December 9:30 – 10:30am 

Last day of school for students: Wednesday 18th December. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Yvette Owens 

PRINCIPAL  

 


